---------------------------- Original Message ----------------------------
Subject: 5th Reviews of Local Government Electoral Arrangements
From:    "lgbcs" <lgbcs@scottishboundaries.gov.uk>
Date:    Wed, May 28, 2014 11:03 am
To:      "lgbcs" <lgbcs@scottishboundaries.gov.uk>
--------------------------------------------------------------------------

Dear Community Council,



Please find attached a letter, news release and poster from Hugh Buchanan,
Secretary to the Local Government Boundary Commission for Scotland.



These attachments detail the start of the public consultation stage of our
proposals on Councillor numbers, as part of the 5th Reviews of Local
Government Electoral Arrangements.



Regards

Alistair Grant
Office Manager, Scottish Boundary Commissions' Secretariat
Thistle House, 91 Haymarket Terrace, EDINBURGH, EH12 5HD
Phone: 0131 538 7510  Fax: 0131 538 7511
<mailto:alistair.grant@scottishboundaries.gov.uk>
alistair.grant@scottishboundaries.gov.uk
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